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2020 Arizona Hockey Classic - COVID-19 Update 
 
Hi Everyone, 
 
We would like to give you all an update with the plans for the 2020 Arizona Hockey Classic in                   
regards to how it is affected by the COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
Currently, we are planning on moving forward with the 2020 Arizona Hockey Classic in the               
hope that things start to get better. Around mid-April, we will review the situation and make a                 
final decision on the viability of the tournament. At that point, if we are not extremely                
confident that the tournament can be held, we will, unfortunately, need to cancel the event.               
In the event of a cancellation, we will, of course, refund all the team deposits. 
 
We know many people look forward to this tournament, and we are hopeful that the situation                
will start to improve. We, however, also understand this could progressively get worse. In              
such a terrible time, we’d like to keep some hope alive as we think we all need some good to                    
look forward to. 
 
We appreciate all of your support and are looking forward to everything returning to normal.               
If you have any questions, please contact us at info@hockeytourney.com. 
 
California Hockey Productions 
 

mailto:info@hockeytourney.com
http://www.hockeytourney.com/

